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“Affordable Excitement” 

 

 

 

 

 

HQRA Victoria is pleased to announce that we will be hosting the 2018 HQ Nationals 

at the iconic Phillip Island Grand Prix Circuit 

 

Date:  August 16 to 18, 2018 

Venue:  Phillip Island Grand Prix circuit 

Entry Fee: It is hoped that the Entry Fee will be approximately $700.00 and will 

include a Pit Lane Garage and Friday Practice. 

 

Expression Of Interest 
 

In order for the Victorian HQRA Committee to better prepare for the event, lock down Entry Fees, set a 

schedule and track time with the Promoters and provide a suitable catering facility, we are asking for 

Expressions Of Interest to gauge indicative competitor numbers.   

 

This will also help us to try and secure you a Pit Lane Garage so first in, best dressed. 

 

Please complete the below form and email it through to secretary@hqracingvic.org or alternatively snail 

mail it to the address on the top of this form. 

 

 

Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Address: ………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

State: …………………….  Mobile: ……………………….. 

 

Email: …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

HQRA Membership #: ………………  Preferred Car Number: ……… Option 2: …….. Option 3: ………. 

 

Number of people in your Team attending: ………………. 

 

HQRA Vic State Round at Phillip Island - May 5 & 6 

If you would like some track time at Phillip Island prior to the Nationals, Round 2 of the HQRA Vic 

Championship will be at the Island on May 5 & 6.  We welcome any interstaters to join us at this Round. 

To receive an Entry Form for this Round, please complete the below section when you email back the EOI 

and we will forward the forms when they become available. 

 

Yes, I would like to receive Entry Forms for the Vic State Round on May 5 & 6 (Please Tick) 

 

http://www.hqracingvic.org/
mailto:secretary@hqracingvic.org

